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Sept. 20
th

, 2013 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Sept. 23
rd

 – 27
th

. 

 

Thank you to all who attend the Lorne Middle School Open House on Wednesday evening. On behalf of the entire 

staff at Lorne Middle School your attendance was truly appreciated! We look forward to connecting with you again 

at future school sponsored events.  
 

Thank you is also extended to our PALS (Partners Assisting Local Schools) premier partner at the City of Saint 

John. The City of Saint John and the dedicated PALS volunteers have worked to support a vibrant school 

community since 2006. Thank you to the City of Saint John employees who volunteer to make our school a great 

place to be.  

 

For all parents or community members who would like to serve on the Parent School Support Committee (P.S.S.C.) 

please contact either Ken Craft, Chairman @ kcraft@unb.ca or Greg Norton, Principal @ greg.norton@nbed.nb.ca. 

If the phone is more convenient please don’t hesitate to call the mainline at 658-5351 and we will connect you with 

a member of the Parent School Support Committee (P.S.S.C.) for more information.  

 

The Lorne Phoenix team hits the field in Soccer action on Monday, Sept. 23rd at 3:00 p.m. vs. SJBKE School. 

Students will travel to SJBKE on the PALS KOTG (Kids on the Go) bus and arrive back at Lorne at approx. 4:30 

P.M. For more information please contact Mr. Harquail.  

 

The Lorne Phoenix Cross Country team will hit the trail on Wednesday, Sept. 25th at 3:00 p.m. at Wolastoq Park. 

Student will travel to Wolastoq Park on the PALS KOTG (Kids on the Go) bus and arrive back at Lorne at approx. 

6:30 P.M. For more information please contact Ms. Shannon.  

 

The Lorne Phoenix Choir practice scheduled for Tuesday, Sept. 24th @ 3:00 p.m. has been cancelled. The practice is 

now rescheduled for Tuesday, Oct. 1st. For more information please contact Mrs. Salmorn.  

 

Thank you to all our teachers and staff who volunteer tirelessly to provide learning and enrichment beyond the 

classroom for our students. Without their commitment many of our sports, activities, clubs and extracurricular 

activities would be difficult to operate.  

 

Congrats to Ken Craft for winning the mental math “jelly bean” count at the Open House on Wednesday evening. 

His count was 425 and the number of beans in the jar was 457, making it the clear winner out of the 17 counts cast. 

The prize was a movie pass for four to Empire Theatre.  

 

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca 

or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned 

announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg 

http://lornems.nbed.nb.ca/

